
 

LEGAL NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF GOLDTHWAITE
BUILDING AND STANDARDS COMMISSION

The City of Goldthwaite Building and Standards Commission will hold a public hearing on June, 7, 2023, at 10:00 a.m., in the Goldthwaite City Council Chambers, located at 1218 Fisher Street, Goldthwaite, Texas 76844 to discuss and consider the evidence presented by the City of Goldthwaite Building Official that the Structures and Property located at 807 McIntosh, Goldthwaite, Texas, 1.033 acres, Blk 7, Lots 3 & 4, Hearne Addition are unsafe, substandard, dangerous structures in violation of the City’s substandard building ordinance.

Robert Lindsey,
City Manager
City of Goldthwaite

